
Monday, December 11, 2023  
 

Students, we have reached the final week of the 1st semester. There are just 5 SCHOOL 
DAYS left. Take advantage of any extra help you can get, check your Aeries regularly for 
updates to your grades and turn in all assignments. We can finish the semester strong! 

 

 

This week’s finals schedule is as follows: 
Today & tomorrow are regular days 

Wednesday will be finals for periods 1 and 3 with class dismissed at 12:15 and 
busses arriving at 3:05 

Thursday will be finals for periods 2 and 4 with class dismissed at 12:15 and 
busses arriving at 3:05 

Friday will be finals for periods 5 and 6. Class dismissed at 12:15 and busses will 
arrive at 1:25. This is a district wide minimum day. 

 
Study space will be available and there will be activities for students who will 

waiting for the busses on Wednesday and Thursday. 
 

Please come prepared with your Chromebooks and chargers. We will not be 
issuing loaner Chromebooks during finals. The AP Office is no longer printing 

Clever badges, so please bring your Clever badge as well or you can sign in to your 
Chromebook using your Google Gmail sign in. 

 
Please bring a book or other quiet activity to work on if you finish your final early. 

 
 

Marysville FFA will be hosting their annual Ag and Cram FFA event tomorrow on 
Tuesday, December 12th. Make sure to come in to any FFA classroom at lunch to 
study and enjoy some hot chocolate. This event will be worth half of a make-up 

point and will fill into any month that you missed an FFA point. 
 

Attention students: With finals this week, what better way to relax and center your 
focus than by doing yoga. Our next yoga class will be tomorrow at lunch in Room 
A. Please see Ms. Cachu in Room A during break, lunch or after school to sign up. 

Yoga mats will be provided. 
 

Athletic Events  
 

Today’s boys basketball game has been canceled. 
 

Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy and engaged! 


